
Effective immediately I am resigning from the Lansing Police Department Board of 

Police Commissioners. 

After thoughtful consideration, this decision comes with a heavy heart. 

Over the past 7 years I have spent countless hours working with my fellow board 

members, and countless days and nights working on board business. 

During this time, I have been blessed with the opportunity to serve this city while 

at times sacrificing other areas in my life, most importantly time spent with my 

family. 

Though the timing may seem abrupt, this decision has been made with much 

thought for both professional and family considerations. 

I would like to thank Mayor Schor, Chief Green, then men and woman of the 

Lansing Police Department and the citizens for allowing me to serve as a member of 

the Board of Police Commissioners.   

 

 


